
  
   

 

27 February 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

SCHOOL TIE FOR BOYS LEARNING CHINESE 

 

The commitment required to learn Chinese as an extra-curricular subject cannot be underestimated 
and it is usual to recognise this at the end of the school year by awarding boys studying Chinese at 
Bishop’s a Certificate of Achievement. 

Your son is also eligible to wear a school tie which has the Chinese characters for ‘Learn Chinese’ 
on the front along with the image of a Chinese dragon.  Unfortunately the school is not able to 
provide ties free of charge, but if you would like your son to have one of these ties to wear to 
school, it can be purchased at the cost of £7.50. 

You can pay online via www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email 
amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk. 

We shall need to place the order in good time so if you would like to purchase a tie, please can you 
kindly make your payment by Friday 24th March 2017. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs F Tang 
Chinese Teacher 
Bishop Wordsworth's School 
fxt@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
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